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March 27, 2024 

 

City of Franklin and Southampton County provides this Notice of Intent to Award 

for RFP 2024-001 Public Safety Radio System.  Based upon the evaluations by the 

Radio Evaluation Committee, in compliance with the RFP evaluation criteria, the 

City of Franklin and Southampton County intends to enter contract negotiations 

with JVCKenwood.  

 

The City of Franklin and Southampton County thanks all proposers for the time and 

effort invested in responding to RFP 2024-001 Public Safety Radio System. 

 


